
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
1st February 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
I just wanted to take this opportunity to write to thank you for your support with the 
recent OFSTED inspection. I received so many e-mails from parents wishing us all 
luck – it was lovely to feel so supported. I would also like to thank your children who 
impressed the inspection team with their passion and enthusiasm for the school and 
their learning. The outcome of the inspection remains confidential until it is published 
which should be in around 10 working days. I will ensure that the report is placed on 
the school website once it is published. 
 
The school newsletter is due out this Friday but due to the particularly busy week, 
the next newsletter will be sent home on Friday 15th February, by which time I hope 
the inspection report will be available. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Christian Kingsley 
Headteacher 
Chestnut Grove Academy – A Creative Learning Community 
 


